PHONE LOG
Date: December 18, 2014 about 3:00 pm

Phone call with Jeff Hansen of Piedmont Shell Auto Care. 510-654-0512 cell 510-967-8043.

He is the owner of Piedmont Shell Auto Care. The site was closed in August 2010 with a land use restriction
limiting future use to commercial. He is interested in getting the land use restriction removed to allow
residential use. Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) would need to open a case in our
Voluntary Cleanup Program to assess the case. He would need to have an environmental professional
evaluate the site and present plans for any needed work. He is early in the planning process. | will send
him a request for funds letter.

Jerry Wickham



